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• April 14th -17th    Spring Grams 

• April 18th              No School 

• May 26th              No School 

• June 3rd                Last Day of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION UPDATE: 
 
Dear Embassy Creek Elementary families, 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, I want to take a moment 
to celebrate the incredible growth and accomplishments of our 
students this spring. It’s hard to believe we are entering the final 
stretch of the school year! I want to encourage all of our families to 
stay engaged in all of the wonderful things that are taking place each 
day. 
 
Attendance is very important. The Broward County Public Schools 
Code of Student Conduct lists the reasons that enable us to excuse a 
student's absence. If your child's absence does not fall under one of 
these reasons, his/her absence will not be excused. As a reminder, the 
school day begins at 8:00 AM. Your child will be marked late if he/she 
has not arrived in class by 8:00 AM. 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
 

• Jr. Chorus Show- April 23rd-17th  

• School Advisory Council meeting- April 17th  at 2:30 PM 

• Administrative Professional's (Secretary's) Day- April 23 

• Take Your Child to Work Day- April 24 

• 4th Quarter Interim Reports Issued- April 29 

• Spanish Show & Art Fair- May 1 

• I would also like to highlight that Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd 
grade students will be taking their end of the year state 
assessments in reading and math. Your child's teacher can 
provide you with the date of each assessment for your child's 
grade level. 

 
 
Over the coming week, I want to wish our families a Happy Passover 
and Happy Easter. 
 
 

  

 

***REPORTING AN ABSENCE*** 

We are asking parents to please use our attendance line to report your 

child's absence. The number is 754-323-5552. Please speak clearly and 

slowly as we have to listen to the recording to gather the information. 

State your child's name, teacher, the reason, and the date they are 

absent. All absences should be reported no later than 10 a.m. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to call the school. For your 

convenience we have an online absence form, an attendance hotline, or 

you can provide a note to our front office. Visit our website, go to 

“Contact” and click on “Report” an Absence” for more information. 
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EMBASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY MISSION STATEMENT 

To empower, nurture and facilitate our students to become global thinkers, lifelong learners and the problem solvers of tomorrow. 
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Early Dismissal 

Parents, if you are picking up your child early, please notify the 

teacher ahead of time so they can ensure their belongings are 

ready at the time of pick up. 

 

 

SCHOOLBOARD ATTENDANCE POLICY 5.5 

Early Sign-Outs 

No students shall be released within the final 30 minutes of the 

school day unless the principal/designee determines it is an 

emergency. 

 

 

 

 

 

 FORGOTTEN LUNCHES/ITEMS 

Parents, please make sure your child has his/her lunch and other 

necessary items (i.e., projects, homework, books) with them each and 

every day. When a forgotten item is delivered to a child’s classroom 

by our staff, it interrupts their learning time. Our goal is to help 

students develop responsibility. If an item must be dropped off, please 

make sure to label with child’s name and teacher prior to drop off. 

 

 

 

Curbsmart Number 

In the event of inclement weather, many parents opt to 

pick up their child in the car line. To expedite the dismissal 

process, please have your Curbsmart number readily 

available when coming through the car line. If you do not 

know your number, there could be a delay in picking up 

your child in the carline. Please contact your child's teacher 

or the front office if you need the Curbsmart number. 

FAST Testing Dates 

K and 1st Grade - ELA (4/23/25) and Math (4/30/25) 

Second Grade - ELA (4/22/25) and Math (4/29/25) 

Third Grade - ELA (5/6/25) and Math (5/13/25) 

Fourth Grade – Writing (4/3/25) ELA (5/8/25) and Math 

(5/15/25) 

Fifth Grade  - Writing (4/2/25ELA (5/7/25), Math (5/14/25) and 

Science 5/21/25) 

 


